
“I am excited for the prospect of the new Frank Productions venues in Milwaukee. I have been a 

musician in the Milwaukee music scene for many years now and I can see how this will bring greater 

opportunities for visibility for the many deserving musicians in our area. I have seen how it has positively 

impacted a large number of my musician friends in the Madison area to be involved with Frank 

Productions. Also, the economic impact that this project will bring with it will help grow our city in 

immense and welcome ways.” 

-Bryan Cherry 

(2021 WAMI winner for Best R&B/Soul Musician in Wisconsin) 


